
MEMORANDUM 
   

 

 TO:  City Council 

 FROM: Technology Services Manager, Edward Yost 

 SUBJECT: Authorize Police Chief to Sign MCA with MNIT 

 DATE: September 10, 2024            

 

Currently, the State of Minnesota IT Services Department (MNIT) provides the required 

technology and services for the Princeton Police Department to access BCA resources. To 

comply with BCA and FBI requirements, the Princeton Police Department must have a signed 

Management Control Agreement (MCA) with MNIT. A Management Control Agreement 

ensures that the Princeton Police Department has final say over the availability and management 

of technology or services provided by MNIT. 

 

Recommendation: 

Staff recommends that City Council authorize the Chief of Police to sign an MCA similar to that 

attached with MNIT. 


